
Lafayette Football Booster minutes 
3-23-2010 

 
August 7th will be the Pancake Breakfast 
 
Sheri Potter updated us on the Derby fundraiser.  There is a meeting on March 
30 from 6-8 in Louisville for organizations.  Due to the uncertainty, work involved 
and limited profit of this event, the boosters decided to scrap this event.   
 
Guy Franklin is working on finding a date for the golf scramble in June or July 
(after dead period).  Chris Hiler is finding a course that would accept us.  A 
motion was made by Mike Lincavage and seconded by Hughley to plan the golf 
scramble as a fundraising event.    The 23rd of July looked to be the best date.   
 
Alicia Smith is looking for people to take chocolate bars to sell.  Contact her is 
interested 
 
Brochure Revisions have been made.  Guy will contact Doug to get picture to 
Billie for the graphic.   
 
No news on the Twitter set up.   
 
The boosters discussed getting an updated roster so that we know who to invite 
to a booster meeting before Boonesboro and to assign and track evenly the 
duties of Bingo, concession, field, general store, and fund raising.   
 
It was discussed that a parent meeting needs to be planned before school lets 
out; with a follow up one after Boonesboro that outlines the expectations of a 
football family.   
 
Meeting was adjourned.  Next Booster meeting is April 8th at 6:30. 


